
C O M E  A L O N G  T O  O U R 
C O M M U N I T Y  D R O P - I N 

S E S S I O N !

Neoen will hold a Community Drop-In Session to share 
project information and to hear your thoughts on the 

proposed Eathorpe Battery. 

Meet members of our project team, view maps and 
posters, learn more about the project and submit your 

views to us via a feedback survey. The Eathorpe Battery is 
expected to bring significant community benefits, jobs and 

investment to the local and regional economy.

TUESDAY, 9 MAY
2:30 - 5:30PM

Armidale Traffic Education Centre 
10 Mann St, Armidale

You can learn more at:
EATHORPEBATTERY.COM.AU


